
Project Update: January 2018 

 

In January 2018, we finalised our second field work phase, having successfully 

discussed the results of the ecosystem service mapping with a various local 

stakeholders in the cities of Bragança and Tracuateua. In ca. 20 interviews and 

workshops, we asked about the fishing grounds, potential tourism areas, bird nesting 

sites, and other areas where relevant ecosystem services take place (supply areas). 

We also talked about were users come from (demand areas) for each service 

provided by the mangroves and nearby coastal waters. By connecting supply and 

demand, we are now able to establish, for example, mobility patterns for the fishing 

activities in the region. 

 

 
 

During the workshops we also received feedback on the awareness-raising brochure, 

including the map produced. We updated the material with the suggestions made 

and are now producing a second print run with 2,000 copies, which will be distributed 

to local users in the next few months. 

 

 


